
 

 
 
 
 

CalREDIE Technical Infrastructure Recommendations 
 

For optimal performance when connecting to the CalREDIE system at CDPH, partners 
should have an OPT-E-MAN connection to the State’s Data Center. If this is not 
available, a high speed internet connection will suffice. In some cases, the amount of 
hops that are between the partner’s campus and the State’s Data Center may need to 
be reduced for optimal performance. This can be accomplished by implementing static 
routes to the following locations: 

 
 

CalREDIE Staging: calrediestaging.cdph.ca.gov  (158.96.73.92) 
 

CalREDIE Production calredie.cdph.ca.gov (158.96.73.93) 
 

The following diagram depicts a recommended infrastructure for participating Local 
Health Departments. 
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